
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update to Sale Organizers Regarding COVID-19 

 

 

Livestock Sale Organizers: 

    

You are likely aware of the Stay at Home Order issued by Governor Mike Parson today, April 3, 

2020, at 5 p.m. I have been in contact with the Governor's Office and the Missouri Department 

of Agriculture. 

  

As far as sales are concerned, this is an extension of the previous Order. You are exempt and 

the waiver still applies. With that said, please abide by the CDC recommendations and limit 

crowd sizes at the sales by encouraging the use of online and phone bidding. Please discourage 

spectating and congregating. Do not operate dining areas and provide hand sanitation stations if 

possible. I am being told that we must abide by these guidelines to ensure the exemption stays in 

place. This is critically important. 

  

Click here for a copy of the waiver we requested from the Missouri Department of Health and 

Senior Services. Please print this out and have it available at your sale facility. I suggest 

providing your employees with a letter to carry with them in their vehicles. For a template 

letter, please click here.   

  

Thank you for all you do. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  

 

Mike Deering 

Executive Vice President  
 
 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ty0P_pgtG0rOYrDO1ZiCyNuRmifQ_2XWRcBt1hO7nI8UjrUZu3qcbtE61mjFDaJF7cxBpWBK4o_SMwErWLEnhqbNIqVfzrp6QzmXSfeiYU-oNEOeFr40H4Czzce1njs4x47HRoi2wbQr0sFmQQLUeQ0Ouqi9g-aXdoW6O-chkl0dcraf6-wzkst6SU7hfOCySz9Bp3WvmQr4uW9GB2DFde-9SUm4d_Wq5k_oXgOVyEwQOI9DJW7wrC6tCVeEheIEnn9dWluAJfh-oy3heyfvz-DUX-pAbzxSP2CBTROG3Q8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Ty0P_pgtG0rOYrDO1ZiCyNuRmifQ_2XWRcBt1hO7nI8UjrUZu3qcbpLMbl2CZ4LzdgOMUc8z5A-JixUoS9G6qFFg3nBYrobrv10TxRKCYUHzKh6UzOx9RF9JrnTSnsjCgTtqPpqTuDPzG_DrjJlA4uT0XVqeoKZj_ZLMEneI_BfE7Hd-zRPOlVbJmf_-p5iT_JlTSYVxd9c_2sYJvXnefI0YZ-5cMUGiwh1z0L-PIHXDa5gwlAweR4g0QWVtugqa&c=&ch=

